
SOUTH GLOUCESTERSHIRE SAFEGUARDING ADULTS BOARD  

JUNE MEETING 2019 
 

A T  T H E  B O A R D  

 The board looked at performance data and 

considered the data about financial abuse within the 

home, this related to the Multi agency audit about 

SCAMs undertaken last quarter 

 Small group to look at better connecting LSAB 

information with providers will be established to help 

improve communication 

 The ‘What Makes A Good Care Home’ leaflet was 

approved by and will be published on the website 

 

C O U N T Y  L I N E S  

 

 

 

 

 

Ben Moseley board member for Avon & Somerset Police 

gave a presentation about County Lines in South 

Gloucestershire and across the force area.  He provided 

some useful resources for board members to access: 

Home Office County Lines Official Guidance for Partners 

Home Office Library of County Lines Awareness Posters 

Crime-stoppers County Lines Advice / Poster 

Joint SAB conference 

This year’s conference takes place on Wednesday 12th June 

and the theme is ‘Getting it Right – Mental Capacity’  The 

conference is fully booked with 150 delegates from across 

South Gloucestershire and Bristol 

Stop Adult Abuse Week (10th-14th June 2019) 

Board members were reminded to make use of the 

resource pack that has 

been distributed, 

feedback about Stop 

Adult Abuse Week 

should be sent to Sharon 

Prowse 

 

A N N U A L  U P D A T E  C Q C  

Daniel Lloyd attended the SGSAB to 

give an annual update about the work 

of the CQC.  Daniel’s role covers South 

Gloucestershire and Bristol. 

Improvements are currently being 

made in the CQC under the direction 

of a new Chief Executive and new 

chief inspector in the region.  The 

South West is covered by 7 teams.  In 

South Gloucestershire 95% of service 

are either good or outstanding.  

Nationally this figure is 83.5% 

 

 

 

 

 

Email the Board or 

Sarah Taylor Board Manager 

 

 

Business Matters 

 The board reviewed the learning 

from the multi-agency audit about 

Repeat Referrals.  Board members 

are asked to submit responses to 

the findings in advance of the next 

meeting Paulette Nuttall (deadline 

31st July 2019) 

 Safer Recruitment Guidance and 

an updated multi agency 

procedures were presented, any 

amendments to Judy Eke by 20th 

June 2019 

 This is a snapshot of the Safeguarding 

Adults Board that took place on 6th June 2019. 

Full details are available here 

 

SGSAB Website 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/county-lines-protecting-vulnerable-people-from-exploitation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/county-lines-protecting-vulnerable-people-from-exploitation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/county-lines-protecting-vulnerable-people-from-exploitation
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/campaigns-media/campaigns/drug-gangs-and-county-lines
mailto:sharonprowse@freeways.org.uk?subject=Stop%20Adult%20Abuse%20Week
mailto:sharonprowse@freeways.org.uk?subject=Stop%20Adult%20Abuse%20Week
mailto:sgsab@southglos.gov.uk?subject=March%202019%20LSAB
mailto:sarah.taylor2@southglos.gov.uk?subject=LSAB%20Summary
mailto:paulette.nuttall@nhs.net?subject=Multi%20Agency%20Audit%20SCAMs
mailto:judith.eke@southglos.gov.uk?subject=Feedback%20about%20policies
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/adults/safeguarding-adults-board/minutes-of-meetings/
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding

